
SCC Meeting 

January 19, 2018 

7:00 AM – 8:00 AM 

Location: Bryant Library 

Meeting conducted by: Janet Barnette 

Attendees: Larry Madden, Lisa Warner, Janet Barnette, Nekquai Baker, Merissa Robbins, Karen Albor, 

Caryn Willardsen, Matt Smith, Tracie Sexton, James Reynolds, Rosemary Emery, Heather Bennett 

Welcome and  
Approval of December Minutes 

New Course   Matt Smith presented a New Course request for Creative Coding  

 There is a state number but we need a district number 

 The New Course Request was approved by the SCC and signed by the chair 

Open House  6-7:30  January 25 

 Try to make the event as hands-on as possible 

 Short performance, brief presentation/welcome, short performance 

 Table for after-school programs 

 Breakdance demonstration (tentative) 

 SCC table 

 Student government table 

 Cookies and drinks 

Safe Technology / 
Digital Citizenship 

 The report is complete and was approved by the committee 

 It will be posted on the school website 

Child Access 
Routing (SNAP) 
Map 

 This is no longer required for middle schools 

 There was some interest in maintain the map 

 Administration will look for the previous version 

Emergency 
Preparedness 

 There are kits in place, but may not be as complete as we would like 

 We will evaluate our budget at the end of the year and make additions to 
the kits if funds are available 

Administration 
Update 

 Administration presented an idea to connect Bryant MS to the Salt Lake 
Center for Science Education.  The goal is to improve how we are serving our 
students and families through a collaborative effort.  In the first year, the 
focus would be to get teachers to know each other and start to collaborate 
across the schools.  In the 2020/19 Bryant would fully become the Bryant-
SLCCSE middle school.  The current SLCSE, which is 6-12, would become high 
school only and increase in size.  There would be a comprehensive approach 
to student mental health/well-being. SCC/school administrators were 
accepting feedback on the proposal.  Moving forward will require approval 
by the Salt Lake City School District Board.  More details on the proposal will 
follow as they became available. 

 


